Daniel George

From: janet <zjboy@juno.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 2:04 PM
To: Sen. Bill Stoltze

Subject: Daylight Savings Time

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please give SB 6. And HB 64 a fair hearing. Most of Alaska is already an hour ahead of Sun time. Moving another hour to
the evening is ludicrous. Who needs daylight savings when the days are already 20 hours long? All it does is mess with our
bio clock twice a year. Itis time to cease this outdated practice.

Thank you.

Please include this message in your packet for public testimony.

Janet Boylan

18609 Man O War Rd.

Eagle River, Alaska. 99577

907-694-5387



